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The American Jewish World will publish a special
section in the March 29 edition, focusing on living
life with respect for the natural world.

Reach customers in the Jewish community who are making an
effort to live a more sustainable lifestyle, and who are committed
to supporting local businesses that are doing the same.

The AJW's Living Green special section is a
prime marketing opportunity for food co-ops
and local food producers, remodeling
contractors, landscapers, businesses using
alternative energy or recycled materials,
vegetarian restaurants, and anyone looking
to make the Earth a better place.

Deadline for ad space reservations in the
March 29 Living Green special section is
12 p.m. Wednesday, March 20.

Contact Mordecai Specktor at 952.259.5234
or email: editor@ajwnews.com




